
From: Paul Brereton 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 June 2024 3:01 PM 
To:  
Subject: ROBODEBT REFERRALS 
 
Dear Gordon, 
 
I wanted to give you advance notice that at 3.00pm tomorrow (Thursday) the Commission will 
publicly release its decision that it will not pursue an investigation into the referrals from the 
Robodebt Royal Commission but focus on ensuring that the lessons that emerge from the Royal 
Commission are learnt.  Names will not be named. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Best regards, 
 

PBrereton 
The Hon PLG Brereton AM RFD SC 
Commissioner  
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